222 Ridge Road • North Arlington, New Jersey 07031 www.navikings.org Ph: (201) 991-6800 / Fax: (201) 991-1656

Series of Community-Based Meetings

February 28, 2019

Dear Community Members,

On behalf of the North Arlington Board of Education, we would like to extend our gratitude to everyone who attended Monday evening's Board meeting to either voice your opinions on the potential purchase of Queen of Peace High School or to simply be present for the discussion. We are asking for your continued feedback in the coming months to ensure that everyone has a voice in *Vikings Value A Blueprint for our Future*.

As mentioned Monday evening, and noted in the PowerPoint presentation, a series of community-based meetings will be taking place as we prepare separate proposals for the November 2019 and December 2019 ballots. Since these proposals must be included as part of our 2019-2020 school budget, it is essential to gather feedback over the next two months.

The purpose of the three meetings listed below is to offer more information on our <u>staffing and facility needs</u>, as well as solicit <u>feedback from you</u>. These meetings are being conducted informally so that a more intimate conversation can take place.

Location/Time: North Arlington High School's Cafeteria (6:00 p.m.)

Wednesday - March 6, 2019

Wednesday - March 20, 2019 (Special Education Parent Advisory Council - SEPAC)

Tuesday – April 9, 2019

More community-based meetings will be scheduled in the fall of 2019. Additionally, please remember that a full schedule of our public Board of Education meetings can be found on the homepage of our website under the *Board of Education* tab.

Please feel free to contact me directly at syurchak@navikings.org or 201-991-6800, Extension 3051, if you have any questions.

We look forward to seeing you as we continue the development of Vikings Value A Blueprint for our Future!

Sincerely,

Stephen Yurchak, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools